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 Letter No: 54/2022 
 
 
 

8th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carers, 
 

A-Level Drama trip: 
Life of Pi, Thursday 1st of December 2022 

 
The Drama Faculty has organised an A-Level visit to The Wyndham Theatre in London 
to see a production of The Life Of Pi.  It is a requirement of the A-level course that 
students see a live theatre production to enable them to answer Section c of the written 
examination.  Students will be required to write their trial examination based on this 
performance and will have lessons before and after the trip to support their 
understanding of the play.  The trip will take place on Thursday 1st December.  
 
The total cost for the theatre ticket is £20.50.  Please make your payment via ParentPay 
at the website www.parentpay.com and complete the permission box on ParentPay by 
no later than Tuesday 22nd of November. 
 
We plan to meet outside St Albans City Station at 17:30pm on Thursday 1st 
December.  Students will need to be picked up at St Albans City Station at around 
22:30pm.  Students will need to bring money for their train tickets to and from the 
Theatre. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justine Arif 
Teacher of Drama 
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